
 

 

 
 

Wednesday 29 March 2017 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Having received Paul Brewster’s letter yesterday you will now be aware that I will be leaving Kirkby 
on Bain at the end of the school year to take up the position of headteacher at Boston West 
Academy.  
 
I have spent seven extremely happy years at Kirkby on Bain and have many, many fond memories. I 
have worked with a superb team of staff who I would like to thank for their tireless hard work and 
commitment over the years. 
  
The governing body has provided great support and challenge throughout my time as headteacher 
and I would like to offer my thanks and gratitude to all of the governors I have worked with. 
 
Partnership with parents and carers has always been of utmost importance to me and I have 
thoroughly enjoyed working with you to provide your children with an excellent education which 
values the “whole child” in a welcoming “family” environment and one that supports every child to 
achieve their potential.  
 
My biggest thanks however, as always, go to all of the children who have attended the school while I 
have been the headteacher at Kirkby on Bain. It is they who make the school the wonderful place 
that it is. 
 
There is something very special about Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School; something I 
felt the very first time I visited the school. This “specialness” has often been commented upon by 
visitors and it is this that has made the school so enjoyable to work in and why it continues to be 
successful. I have every faith in the governors to find the right person to lead the school into a new 
phase and that it will continue to go from strength to strength. 
 
With all best wishes, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 

 


